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The Emergency Bill should NOT be extended! 

- COVID is not killing/affecting people as much as was predicted.
- People are allowed to work while testing positive for COVID.
- Other states have removed their COVID restrictions

This extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers.  
- More people have died in the floods than due to COVID this year
- the ABS data is now showing how exaggerated the data is concerning COVID deaths

These points clearly show that we are no longer in a pandemic and do not need an emergency bill. 
Shelley Baumann 
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